
PLANKTON ECOLOGY 
Plankton Ecology Manager: Carmen Minucci 

 GROWTH CHAMBERS for EXPERIMENTS  

 

GROWTH CHAMBERS for EXPERIMENTS are located at -1 floor (in the corridor in front of the stairs) and at 

third floor (hall #365), they are listed below and bookable  here. 

 

Bookable intruments  

 

Description 

 

 

 
 
 

Growth Chamber  
 
 

Growth Chamber #2 located at -1 
floor east wing. 
 
Growth Chamber with vertical  
neon light for mainteinance/ 
experiments on phytoplankton 
cultures. 
 
Settable Day/Night cicle. 
Settable Temperature: 15°C -22°C 
  

 
 
 

Growth Chamber  
 
 

Growth Chamber #3 located at -1 
floor east wing. 
 
Growth Chamber with vertical  
neon light for mainteinance/ 
experiments on phytoplankton 
cultures. 
 
Settable Day/Night cicle. 
Settable Temperature: 15°C -22°C 
 

 
 
 
 

Growth Chamber  
 
 

Growth Chamber located in the 
hall #365 at 3rd floor  east wing. 
 
Growth Chamber with 
horizzontal neon light for 
temporary mainteinance/ 
experiments on phytoplankton 
cultures. 
Settable Day/Night cicle. 
Settable Temperature: 15°C -22°C 
  

 

https://scheduler.labarchives.com/schedule.php?sid=5398


 
 
 

Growth Chamber  
 

LED Light Growth Chamber 
located at 3rd floor east wing. 
 
Growth Chamber with vertical 
dimmable LED light for 
temporary mainteinance/ 
experiments on phytoplankton 
cultures. 
Settable Day/Night cicle. 
Settable Temperature: 15°C -22°C 

 
 

 

 


